HAMPTON FALLS CEMETERY TRUSTEE’S MEETING final

March 9, 2011 Start: 7:06 P.M.
Present: L.Walker, S.Bryant and G.Swain

Minutes of the January meeting were read and accepted.
OLD BUSINESS;

L.Walker has received the signs for Hawes and Old Brookside cemeteries. These will be
installed in the spring.

There is $2,600.00 in acquired interest that we can nse from the trust funds.
G.Swain reported that there was one burial at Oak Lawn cemetery in January.
NEW BUSINESS;

L.Walker called John Ratigan who is a municipal attorney to discuss the trust funds situation.
He will look into the matter for us.

S.Bryant volunteered to take on the job of finding out the regulations of trust funds in the state
of N.H. ‘

L.Walker suggested we make a donation to “A Grave Matter”, an Internet site dedicated to
documenting all the cemeteries in the state and operates as a non-profit site for genealogists.

S.Bryant recommended wating until we had more information on the availability of funds in our
treasury.

L.Walker noted we have received funds from FEMA for use on Pike cemetery as soon as dry
ground permits.

L.Walker has called AAA Fence abbut properly fixing the hooks which secure the chain fence
to the fence posts at Old Brookside.

L.Walker reported that our new trustee is Eugene Hardee. He was unable to attend this meeting.
Meeting adjourned at 8:15 P.M. Next meeting: April 13, 2011
Respectfully submitted,

Georgianna Swain
Secretary Pro Tem



